
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 20th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development, we have been making sure everyone 

feels welcome 

Phonics, we have learnt the grapheme phoneme correspondence for s, a, t and p  

RE, talking about and participating in Harvest Festival at Stelling Minnis church and 

learning songs for our service  

Literacy, handwriting activities and reading our wordless books as well as enjoying lis-

tening to and engaging with a range of picture books  

Mathematics… singing number songs together  

Understanding the World…  talking about different kinds of homes: flats, houses, bunga-

lows and caravans 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Holly for independently cutting, sticking and constructing a 2d model 

of her house  

Headteachers Award: Amariah for persevering and coming into school each morning 

with a smile on her face  

Shining Stars:  Elijah, Amy, Alyssa, Amariah, Fen, Jojo, Holly, Freya and Saaya 

 

Reminders & Messages  

Wednesday 2nd October- Stay and play for Pre school children- spread the word. Call office to book a place 
 

Thursday 3rd October- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 

Friday 4th October Grandparents Tea 

Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word!  

Return Data Forms ASAP 


